
January 10, 2017

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: CASE 14-M-0224 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to Enable Community
Choice Aggregation Programs

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The enclosed Supplement, issued by The KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid
(“KEDLI”), is transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public
Service Commission (“Commission”):

Supplement No. 69
To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 1-GAS
Effective: February 10, 2017

The attached postponement supplement is being filed to allow staff of the Public Service
Commission more time to review the filing presently before the Commission under this case number.
This filing proposes that this filing in the above case be further postponed until May 1, 2017.

Waiver of the newspaper publication requirements of PSL §66-12 and 16NYCRR 720.8 is
requested for this filing.

This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic filing system) to the
Commission’s Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR, Appendix 7-H).

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (315) 428-6533 or at
kellie.smith@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Kellie I. Smith

Kellie Smith
Manager, NY Gas Pricing

Kellie I. Smith

Manager, NY Gas Pricing

Received: 01/10/2017


